MISSION AND VISION STATEMENT

The Ferry Crossing Neighborhood Association (FCNA) represents all the residents living within the below stated
boundaries on a voluntary basis. These residents are not required to join or participate. Our hope is to build up and
support the spirit of community within our diverse neighborhood by encouraging and providing opportunities for

collaboration, participation and civic involvement.

Mission:
. Promote open discussion of neighborhood issues
. Pursue solutions and actions favored by members
. Inform members of private initiatives and public policies significant to our association.
Vision:
o Preserve and promote public and private green spaces within our association
. Respect, recognize and maintain ethnic, family, and cultural diversity
. Achieve a sense of community and security by encouraging responsibility, involvement and pride among all

residents and owners

. Support healthy and active relationships with other neighborhood groups, civic organizations and

government agencies

Neighborhood Association Boundaries:

. Westside of Vinland St. and to include both sides of Sheridan St.
. North side of Linwood Ave. to natural southern boundary of Glenn Valley Horse Farm
Leadership:

The FCNA is led by a core team of 3, but no more than 5 members, who address specific issues and advise if an
additional committee is necessary. The core team is to provide leadership and communication for the betterment of
the association. Leadership is on a volunteer basis. A core team member could step down voluntarily at anytime,
although a commitment of one year, beginning in October, is appreciated.

Meetings:

FCNA meetings are open to all residents, however, only members of FCNA who are present and 14 yrs of age or
older are eligible to vote. Voting may occur by raise of hand, ballots or verbal. Majority vote will decide the
outcome and be duly noted in the minutes of that meeting.

Attendance to general meetings, held the second Monday of October, January, April, and July, are encouraged.
Other meetings may be called for organizing purposes.

Bylaws may be reevaluated at any given time to adjust to the needs of the FCNA. Changes will be brought forth to
members at a general meeting.



